so that I can try and get my son back to some sort of a normal life and the help he needs.

It is at this point that Enfield Council does not seem to want to reply to my son's solicitor's amended
order that a two bedroom is looked into they have put everything else but that in there order, I am
trying my hardest to work with everyone so my son gets the help that is needed and I do feel a two
bedroom is needed so there can be someone for my son at all times as I feel that this is the best option
for my son.

If you can look into the amended order attached I would be most grateful as I believe if it is added to
the order it would give more weight when it goes to the panel on 28/09/2018.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Trishna Kerai [ mailto: Trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk]
Sent: 17 September 2018 10:32

To: 'Edmonton County, Enquiries'

Cc: 'Lorraine Cordell'

Subject: RE: LBE v Simon Cordell-EO0ED049 Order 09082018

Dear Sirs,
Further to the email below, please confirm whether you have received our drafted amended order.
| have attached it again for your attention.

Kind regards,

Trishna Kerai | Caseworker | Magistrates Court Department

T: 0208 888 5225 M: 07790 993 860
E: trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk

W: www.stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk
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